
Tune: Duke Street att. John Hatton, 1793

 

THIS WEEK’S EVENTS 

 

Sunday, July 27 
9:00 am Women’s Choir Rehearsal - Sanctuary 
10:00 am Worship Service - Sanctuary 
11:30 am First Strings Rehearsal - Sanctuary 
 
Monday, July 28 
 

Tuesday, July 29 
9:30 am Worship Planning - Zoom 
10:30 am Restorative Yoga - Library 
4:30 pm Food Pantry Open 
6:30 pm Manna - Youth Center 
 

Wednesday, July 30 
8:00 am Yoga - Zoom 
9:00 am Dawn Patrol - Parlor 
12:00 pm Cuppa Inspiration - Facebook Live 
12:30 pm Food Pantry Open 
 

Thursday, July 31 
9:30 am First Stitchers - Fellowship Room 
10:30 am Restorative Yoga - Library 
6:15 pm Softball - Pathfinder Church 
 

Friday, August 1 
 

Saturday, August 2 
10:00 am First Strings Rehearsal - Sanctuary 
 

Sunday, August 3 
10:00 am Worship Service - Sanctuary 
 



 

UPCOMING WORSHIP 
 

Sunday, August 3 @ 10:00 a.m.  
Eighth Sunday After Pentecost  

Holy Communion 
Rev. Matt Weiler 

“Blessings: A Cautionary Tale of 
Greed” 

Luke 12:13 -21  
 

Sunday, August 10 @ 10:00 a.m.  
Ninth Sunday After Pentecost  

Rev. Julie Kline 
“Vigilant Discipleship” 

Luke 12:32 -40  

 

Church Staff 
 

Rev. Julie Kline ........................ Lead Pastor 

Jacqueline Stilger ......... Director of Music 

Julia Librizzi ................ Children & Families 

Drew Bolton .......... Bldg. Superintendent 

Christine Landreville ....... Office Manager 

Christiane Stakely ........... Office Assistant 

Jennifer Stupica ............. Communications 

Cody Collmenter .................. Bookkeeper 

Bryan Heany .................  AV Team Leader 

Andrew Weare ................... Building Host 

Ava Loncharte ..................... Building Host 

Eamon Bronson ................... Building Host 

Sofia Fleming ........................ Building Host 

Jim Tiffany ................................... Custodian 

Ruth Butters ......... Young Adult Resident 

 

We would like to connect with you. Please fill out 

the attendance pad and introduce yourself as you 

pass it to your neighbor. You are invited in the            

beginning moments of worship to use the green 

prayer cards found in the pews. The cards will be 

collected by an usher during the opening hymn               

to be shared with clergy. 
 

Worship Leaders:  Rev. Julie Kline, Nancy Hyde,   

Julia Librizzi, Chancel Singers and the Kalamazoo 

Community Chorale 

Director of Music:  Jacqueline Stilger 

Pianists:  Susan Brown, Dana Stewart 

Soloist: Kameran Long 

Audio-Visual Team:   Bryan Heany, Drew Eaton, 

Jamie Gruber, Georgia Hutton, Diego Menchinger 

INCLUSIVE LANGUAGE 

In our worship, we strive to witness to the        

wholeness of God, embracing the diversity of images 

of God that are found within Scriptures. We will 

seek to include male, female, and gender‑neutral          

language and imagery for God and utilize language 

that helps to avoid binary terms in pronouns and 

images of people. In our hymns and liturgy, we    

invite you to use pronouns that best express your 

practice and affirm your faith.  
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Cuppa Inspiration. Join Pastor Julie LIVE on our 

Facebook page for her weekly times of reflection and 

spiritual rejuvenation on Wednesdays at noon. 

These uplifting messages are also available for view‑

ing at any time on our Facebook page. 

Young Adults. Manna is a ministry for young adults 

that meets on Tuesday evenings at 6:30pm in the 

church’s lower level Youth Lounge. On August 2, 

Manna is planning a local kayak trip. Be a part of 

their destination decision! Contact Ruth Butters at 

ruthbutters@gmail.com for more info. 

Softball League. We play at Pathfinder Church, 8740 

S. Westnedge, Portage, behind the church. This is a 

co-ed league, ages 13 and up (sometimes way up). 

All skill levels welcomed and encouraged to partici‑

pate. Games usually conclude with a trip for ice 

cream. Our next game on July 31 is at 6:15pm vs. 

Westwood. If you have questions, please contact Jay 

Gross at 269-382-0597 or jaynlaura5@gmail.com.  

Free Store 2025. Our annual Free Store event is 

Wednesday, August 20 from 9am to 3pm! We will 

begin accepting donations on Sunday, August 17. 

You may also bring your donations during of‑

fice hours on Monday and Tuesday, August 18 

and 19. We need your help to make this event 

a success. Please start sorting and saving your 

gently used clothing, shoes, toys, books, small 

appliances, and more. Please note, we cannot 

accept car seats, cribs, large furniture, or dam‑

aged items. We will need many volunteers 

August 17, 18, 19, 20 & 21 to make this event a 

great success. Sign-up to volunteer at the Wel‑

come Center desk after worship on Sundays 

August 3, 10 and 17. Please check your calen‑

dars and see when you might help!! Ques‑

tions? Contact Vickie Winfield at vandcwin‑

field@aol.com. 

Food Pantry Needs. Many of our pantry cli‑

ents are traveling by bike or on foot and the 

thin plastic bags we have do not hold up well. 

We are hoping to have a supply of reusable 

cloth/canvas bags available. If you have any of 

these stronger bags that you could donate, 

please place them in the box outside the pan‑

try. In addition, the following items are always 

needed: toilet paper, tooth brushes, toothpaste, 

deodorant, and can openers. 

Blessing of the Backpacks. Attention anyone 

of any age returning to school this fall! Please 

join us in worship on Sunday, August 24 with 

your backpack for a back-to-school blessing! 

Family Fun Event! We invite you to join us for 

our next event on Sunday, August 24 at 1pm at 

River Oaks’s County Park splash pad. Bring a 

dish to pass and your own drinks. 

2025-25 Confirmation Class. Our next confir‑

mation class for students in 7th grade or older 

is set to begin on Sunday, September 14 follow‑

ing worship until 1pm. Parents are asked to 

attend this first session. Classes will then meet 

every third Sunday of the month from 11:30am 

-1pm, and there will be a retreat at Wesley 

Woods Camp on October 24-26. If you would 

like your child to participate in confirmation 

this coming year, please register at the link 

provided in the youth email or in the Around 

the Corner, email. You can also register by 

emailing Pastor Matt at mweiler@umc-kzo.org.  

Are you on our mailing list?  If you would like 

to be added to our mailing list for our weekly 

Around the Corner E-News and monthly The 

First Word newsletter, please email Jennifer 

Stupica at jstupica@umc-kzo.org.  

 

 

WE ARE GLAD YOU ARE OUR 

GUEST TODAY! If you are 

worshipping with us for the first time, 

please stop by the Welcome Center. 

Child care with trained and fully 

vaccinated staff is provided on the 

second floor for infants through three-

year-olds.  

Worship activities for children can 

be found on a cart outside the side 

sanctuary doors.  

LARGE print Bibles and hymnals are 

available at the Park Street entrance.  

Hearing assistance devices are 

available at the Welcome Center. 

Today’s service is being 

livestreamed. You can find previous 

recordings of worship services on our 

website (www.umc-kzo.org) under the 

Livestream tab, or find us on our 

YouTube page. 

mailto:jaynlaura5@gmail.com
http://www.umc-kzo.org
https://www.youtube.com/results?search_query=kalamazoo+first+united+methodist+church

